
 

 

 

EPA Announces Stakeholder Meetings for Revisions to Methods 325B 

 

EPA is conducting a series of stakeholder meeting  later this winter and into early spring to identify 
potential revisions to EPA Method 325B. Method 325B (Sampler Preparation and Analysis) describes 
preparation of sampling tubes, shipment and storage of exposed sampling tubes, and analysis of 
sampling tubes collected as part of a fenceline monitoring work practice program in a number of current 
and proposed NESHAPs.  

These stakeholder meetings will be conducted remotely via Microsoft Teams. If you are interested in 
participating in the stakeholder calls, please contact Charlotte O'Donnell  (codonnell@scainc.com) to 
register. For any additional questions, please contact Ned Shappley (shappley.ned@epa.gov) or David 
Berkowitz (berkowitz.david@epa.gov).  

  

 

 

 

 


